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The Associated Students of UAF, Faculty Senate and 
Staff Council invite the entire community to support 
the university.

University supporters are asking legislators to override 
the governor’s veto of $130 million from the university 
budget — a devastating cut of more than 40% of the 
state’s share. Without an override, major parts of the 
university will be shut down.

Supporters will also cheer on members of UAF’s 
student government as they launch their  

Ride for the Override. They’ll caravan 
across the state to raise the alarm in other 
communities. To participate, contact  
Bernard Aoto, ASUAF president, at 
rideforoverride@gmail.com.

Monday, July 8, 9 a.m.
Outside the Fairbanks Legislative Information Office
1292 Sadler Way (just south of Home Depot)

Naturally Inspiring.

NANOOK NATION NEEDS YOU!
Join the Override Rally.


